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Atlas of Improbable Places
Great Maps takes a close look at the history
of maps, from ancient maps such as medieval
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mappa mundi to Google Earth. The latest in a
lavishly illustrated DK series about
masterpieces, this fascinating book tells the
stories behind great maps and reveals how
they have helped people to make sense of
their world.

Dangerous Minds
Mental Wealth reveals an approach to
workplace mental health and wellbeing that is
proven to actually get results. Despite
having a huge impact on the productivity,
profitability, and culture of organizations,
there is very little guidance currently
provided to managers and leaders on how to
effectively manage workplace mental health
and wellbeing. What does exist is often
focused on the legal aspects of minimizing
risk that it misses the psychology of
workplace mental health and high performance
and actually ends up creating risk for
workplaces. Mental Wealth is a guide for
managers and leaders on how to manage
employees who may be experiencing mental
health issues in the workplace. Founders of
the Workplace Mental Health Institute, Peter
Diaz and Emi Golding, provide an essential
foundation for addressing workplace mental
health. Some of the essential foundations
discussed include dispelling myths about
workplace mental health, the factors that
cause and contribute to mental health issues,
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the impact those factors are having on
workplaces, the benefits of addressing mental
health appropriately, and 7 Pillars for a
mentally Wealthy Workplace. Mental Wealth
also includes case studies and practical
strategies that can be implemented for
immediate results.

Curiosity Studies
Great Maps
A tour book offers modern visitors a look at
what Europeans experienced while sojourning
through mid-18th-century Istanbul, describing
exotic coffeehouses and bazaars, opulent
baths and a colorful cast of locals.

Hello Numbers! What Can You Do?
Hey, reader of this book! Don't forget—you
are awesome! When life gets in the way, it's
easy to forget to take care of yourself. This
book is a much-needed reminder that nobody is
perfect and that you deserve kindness—even
(especially!) on stormy days. In her
trademark style, Stacie Swift shares sunny
artwork, self-care wisdom, and prompts to add
your own reflections. We all lose our sparkle
now and then. This sage little book can help
you get it back!
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A Map of the World
Throughout its history, America has been
defined through maps. Whether made for
military strategy or urban reform, to
encourage settlement or to investigate
disease, maps invest information with meaning
by translating it into visual form. They
capture what people knew, what they thought
they knew, what they hoped for, and what they
feared. As such they offer unrivaled windows
onto the past. In this book Susan Schulten
uses maps to explore five centuries of
American history, from the voyages of
European discovery to the digital age. With
stunning visual clarity, A History of America
in 100 Maps showcases the power of
cartography to illuminate and complicate our
understanding of the past. Gathered primarily
from the British Library’s incomparable
archives and compiled into nine chronological
chapters, these one hundred full-color maps
range from the iconic to the unfamiliar. Each
is discussed in terms of its specific
features as well as its larger historical
significance in a way that conveys a fresh
perspective on the past. Some of these maps
were made by established cartographers, while
others were made by unknown individuals such
as Cherokee tribal leaders, soldiers on the
front, and the first generation of girls to
be formally educated. Some were tools of
statecraft and diplomacy, and others were
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instruments of social reform or even
advertising and entertainment. But when
considered together, they demonstrate the
many ways that maps both reflect and
influence historical change. Audacious in
scope and charming in execution, this
collection of one hundred full-color maps
offers an imaginative and visually engaging
tour of American history that will show
readers a new way of navigating their own
worlds.

Maps That Changed The World
Inspiring urban explorers and armchair
travellers alike to consider a new way of
understanding the world we live in, this
unique atlas shows you the modern world from
surprising new vantage points. Hidden lairs
beneath layers of rock, forgotten cities
rising out of deserted lands and even
mankind's own feats of engineering
eccentricity lie in the most unusual of
destinations. Go in search of the obscure and
bizarre, the beautiful and estranged, taking
in the defiant relics of ancient cities such
as Ani, a once thriving metropolis lost to
conquered lands, and the church tower of San
Juan Parangaricuto, that miraculously stands
as the sole survivor of a town sunk by lava.
Through the labyrinths of Berlin and Beijing
— underground realms dug for refuge,
espionage and even, as Canada's Moose Jaw,
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used as the playground for gangsters trading
liquor and money over cards — never
forgetting the freaks and wonders of nature's
own unusual masterpieces: the magical
underground river shaped like a dragon's
mouth in the Philippines and the floating
world of Palmerston. With beautiful maps and
stunning photography illustrating each
destination, Atlas of Improbable Places is a
fascinating voyage to the world's most
incredible destinations. As the Island of
Dolls and the hauntingly titled Door to Hell
— an inextinguishable fire pit - attest,
mystery is never far away. The truths and
myths behind their creation are as varied as
the destinations themselves. Standing as
symbols of worship, testaments to kingships
or even the strange and wonderful traditions
of old and new, these curious places are not
just extraordinary sights but reflections on
man's own relationship with the world around
us. Also in the Unexpected Atlas series:
Atlas of Untamed Places,Atlas of the
Unexpected, Atlas of Vanishing Places.

The Sky Atlas
Jerry Brotton is the presenter of the
acclaimed BBC4 series 'Maps: Power, Plunder
and Possession'. Here he tells the story of
our world through maps. Throughout history,
maps have been fundamental in shaping our
view of the world, and our place in it. But
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far from being purely scientific objects,
world maps are unavoidably ideological and
subjective, intimately bound up with the
systems of power and authority of particular
times and places. Mapmakers do not simply
represent the world, they construct it out of
the ideas of their age. In this scintillating
book, Jerry Brotton examines the significance
of 12 maps - from the mystical
representations of ancient history to the
satellite-derived imagery of today. He
vividly recreates the environments and
circumstances in which each of the maps was
made, showing how each conveys a highly
individual view of the world - whether the
Jerusalem-centred Christian perspective of
the 14th century Hereford Mappa Mundi or the
Peters projection of the 1970s which aimed to
give due weight to 'the third world'.
Although the way we map our surroundings is
once more changing dramatically, Brotton
argues that maps today are no more definitive
or objective than they have ever been - but
that they continue to make arguments and
propositions about the world, and to
recreate, shape and mediate our view of it.
Readers of this book will never look at a map
in quite the same way again.

The Curious Map Book
One-hundred full-color infographic maps—from
the purely geographical to the highly
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political—reveal remarkable new ways to
understand the cultural and historical
wonders of North America

The Rainbow Atlas
Pen /Hemingway Award-winning novelist Jane
Hamilton follows up her first success, The
Book Of Ruth, with this spectacularly
haunting drama about a rural American family
and a disastrous event that forever changes
their lives. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

On the Map
“A flawless compendium of flaws.” —Alice
Roberts, PhD, anatomist, writer, and
presenter of The Incredible Human Journey The
antidote to fuzzy thinking, with furry
animals! Have you read (or stumbled into) one
too many irrational online debates? Ali
Almossawi certainly had, so he wrote An
Illustrated Book of Bad Arguments! This handy
guide is here to bring the internet age a
much-needed dose of old-school logic (really
old-school, a la Aristotle). Here are cogent
explanations of the straw man fallacy, the
slippery slope argument, the ad hominem
attack, and other common attempts at
reasoning that actually fall short—plus a
beautifully drawn menagerie of animals who
(adorably) commit every logical faux pas.
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Rabbit thinks a strange light in the sky must
be a UFO because no one can prove otherwise
(the appeal to ignorance). And Lion doesn’t
believe that gas emissions harm the planet
because, if that were true, he wouldn’t like
the result (the argument from consequences).
Once you learn to recognize these abuses of
reason, they start to crop up everywhere from
congressional debate to YouTube
comments—which makes this geek-chic book a
must for anyone in the habit of holding
opinions.

Mental Wealth
The Sky Atlas unveils some of the most
beautiful maps and charts ever created during
humankind's quest to map the skies above us.
This richly illustrated treasury showcases
the finest examples of celestial
cartography—a glorious art often overlooked
by modern map books—as well as medieval
manuscripts, masterpiece paintings, ancient
star catalogs, antique instruments, and other
curiosities. This is the sky as it has never
been presented before: the realm of stars and
planets, but also of gods, devils, weather
wizards, flying sailors, ancient aliens,
mythological animals, and rampaging spirits.
• Packed with celestial maps, illustrations,
and stories of places, people, and creatures
that different cultures throughout history
have observed or imagined in the heavens •
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Readers are taken on a tour of star-obsessed
cultures around the world, learning about
Tibetan sky burials, star-covered Inuit
dancing coats, Mongolian astral prophets and
Sir William Herschel's 1781 discovery of
Uranus, the first planet to be found since
antiquity. • A gorgeous book that delights
stargazers and map lovers alike With
thrilling stories and gorgeous artwork, this
remarkable atlas explores our fascination
with the sky across time and cultures to form
an extraordinary chronicle of cosmic
imagination and discovery. The Sky Atlas is a
wonderful book for map lovers, history buffs,
and stargazers, but also for those who are
intrigued by the many wonderful and bizarre
ways in which humans have sought to
understand the cosmos and our place in it. •
A unique map book that expands beyond the
terrestrial and into the celestial • A
wonderful book for map lovers, obscurehistory fans, mythology buffs, and astrology
and astronomy lovers • Great for those who
enjoyed What We See in the Stars: An
Illustrated Tour of the Night Sky by Kelsey
Oseid, Maps by Aleksandra Mizielinska and
Daniel Mizielinski, and Atlas of Remote
Islands: Fifty Islands I Have Never Set Foot
On and Never Will by Judith Schalansky

Underground Cities
An ingeniously conceived tour of the global
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economy and all its key components,
illuminated one by one in 99 large-scale,
full-color infographics The economy is a
complex, world-spanning, layer-upon-layerupon-layer behemoth: One could argue that
almost every aspect of our lives is connected
to the realms of business and finance. And
yet few of us truly understand it—even the
world’s foremost economists can’t seem to
agree on how it runs. The Global Economy as
You’ve Never Seen It presents 99 brilliant
infographics that everyone can understand.
From start-ups to monopolies, from trade
agreements to theory, author Thomas Ramge and
infographic specialist Jan Schwochow bring
every facet of the economic web to life.
Economics connects us all, from what we buy,
to how we buy it, who made it, and where. See
the economy differently—and the world.

Atom Land
Take a colorful tour of 500 eye-poppingly
brilliant spots around the world with The
Rainbow Atlas. Spanning natural phenomena,
architectural wonders, art installations, and
more, the contents of this book range from
the pink salt lakes of Mexico's Yucatan
Peninsula to the eye-catching home façades of
Cobh, Ireland. Spectacularly colorful and
packed with dreamy photographs, The Rainbow
Atlas introduces readers to the most vibrant
landmarks the world has to offer. • Entries
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offer surprising facts and expert advice on
when to visit these surreal settings. •
Provides readers with hours of inspiration
for their future adventures • Explore and
learn about places like China's Rainbow
Mountains and the colorful streets of Cape
Town. The Rainbow Atlas is organized by
longitude, creating fun and unexpected
juxtapositions. Paired with stunning
photographs of each location, The Rainbow
Atlas advises readers of the best time of
year to visit each spot and explains the
particularities of each riotous rainbow
locale. • Spectacularly colorful and packed
with dreamy rainbow content • The perfect and
unique book for adventure seekers, color
enthusiasts, photographers, rainbow chasers,
travel addicts, and explorers everywhere •
Add it to your collection of books like Atlas
Obscura: An Explorer's Guide to the World's
Hidden Wonders by Joshua Foer, Dylan Thuras,
and Ella Morton; The Bucket List: 1000
Adventures Big & Small by Kath Stathers; and
The Secret Lives of Color by Kassia St Clair

North American Maps for Curious Minds
Examines the pivotal relationship between
mapping and civilization, demonstrating the
unique ways that maps relate and realign
history, and shares engaging cartography
stories and map lore.
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The Sultan's Istanbul on Five Kurush a
Day
Traces the history of mapmaking while
offering insight into the role of cartography
in human civilization and sharing anecdotes
about the cultural arenas frequented by map
enthusiasts.

The Global Economy as You've Never Seen
It
A girl ventures to the water's edge, dreaming
of a new friend. And, just like that, a
beguiling red fish leaps into her life. But
is friendship a sea these two can navigate
together? From debut Argentinian authorillustrator Cynthia Alonso comes a wordless
picture book about the timeless beauty of
nature, the transcendent power of connection,
and the importance of letting go.

You Are Positively Awesome
Since that ancient day when the first human
drew a line connecting Point A to Point B,
maps have been understood as one of the most
essential tools of communication. Despite
differences in language, appearance, or
culture, maps are universal touchstones in
human civilization. Over the centuries, maps
have served many varied purposes; far from
mere guides for reaching a destination, they
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are unique artistic forms, aides in planning
commercial routes, literary devices for
illuminating a story. Accuracy—or
inaccuracy—of maps has been the make-or-break
factor in countless military battles
throughout history. They have graced the
walls of homes, bringing prestige and
elegance to their owners. They track the
mountains, oceans, and stars of our
existence. Maps help us make sense of our
worlds both real and imaginary—they bring
order to the seeming chaos of our
surroundings. With The Curious Map Book,
Ashley Baynton-Williams gathers an amazing,
chronologically ordered variety of
cartographic gems, mainly from the vast
collection of the British Library. He has
unearthed a wide array of the whimsical and
fantastic, from maps of board games to
political ones, maps of the Holy Land to maps
of the human soul. In his illuminating
introduction, Baynton-Williams also
identifies and expounds upon key themes of
map production, peculiar styles, and the
commerce and collection of unique maps. This
incredible volume offers a wealth of gorgeous
illustrations for anyone who is
cartographically curious.

Collins World Atlas: Paperback Edition
Designed for a color e-reader with a touch
screen. Welcome to Wimmelworld—a land of few
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words, yet endless entertainment! This one-ofa-kind picture book features six panoramic
scenes that are bursting with life—and tons
to discover! First, your child will meet a
colorful cast of characters: a pair of
wildlife photographers, a daredevil
adventurer, and more. Then, as they explore
the scenes—from the Antarctic region to the
African plains—children as young as two will
have a blast pointing out recognizable
things, while older kids will begin to find
the star characters . . . and tell their
stories! It’s hours upon hours of fun—and an
effortless introduction to literacy to boot.
Please use pan and zoom to explore the
illustrations. About Wimmelbooks Wimmelbooks
originated in Germany decades ago and have
become a worldwide sensation with children
(and adults)! My Big Wimmelbooks is the firstever series to introduce Wimmelbooks by name
in English.

Fooling Houdini
With over 60 per cent of the world’s
population living in cities, the networks
beneath our feet – which keep the cities
above moving – are more important than ever
before. Yet we never truly see how these
amazing feats of engineering work. Just how
deep do the tunnels go? Where do the sewers,
bunkers and postal trains run? And, how many
tunnels are there under our streets? Each
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featured city presents a ‘skyline of the
underground’ through specially commissioned
cut-away illustrations and unique
cartography. Drawing on geography,
cartography and historical oddities, Mark
Ovenden explores what our cities look like
from the bottom up.

Metro Maps of the World
Learning meets wonder when you invite numbers
to come play in your imagination! First think
of One peeking out from the night Like a
point, or a dot, or a shimmering light. But
when One finds a friend to run from or run
to, Then we can’t call both “One”—that new
One must be Two! And should you want
something to go in between, You’ll need a new
number, a number like Three. Four makes a
square when it’s standing around, But what
would you see if it flies off the ground? And
then when another new One comes to mind, Yell
out its name if you know it . . . it’s Five!
Do you like the way that these numbers are
sounding? Then join our adventure to count
beyond counting! Hello Numbers! What Can You
Do? is not like any other counting book. As
each “new One” appears on the scene, the
numbers’ antics hint at ever-deeper math.
Young readers ages 3 to 6 will not only count
along, but begin to wonder about symmetry,
angles, shapes, and more. Written by the
mathematician-and-poet team Edmund Harriss
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and Houston Hughes, and illustrated by
longstanding New York Times artist Brian Rea,
this rollicking, rhyming book will take you
to a whole new world of numbers.

Rethinking the Power of Maps
'Stunningdivine' Stephen Fry ‘A fabulous
book, good enough to eat with a spoon!
Marvellous’ John Lloyd, creator of QI
‘Perfect for the armchair adventurer
historian, this is a rich visual exploration
of some of the most beautiful charts ever
created’ National Geographic 'Introduces us
to a whole different way of looking at maps.
Great illustrations, most engaging - the
author is just a mine of information' Simon
Mayo's Books of the Year The Golden Atlas is
a spectacular visual history of exploration
and cartography, a treasure chest of
adventures from the chronicles of global
discovery, illustrated with a selection of
the most beautiful maps ever created. The
book reveals how the world came to be known,
featuring a magnificent gallery of
exceptionally rare hand-coloured antique
maps, paintings and engravings, many of which
can only be found in the author's collection.
Arranged chronologically, the reader is taken
on a breathtaking expedition through Ancient
Babylonian geography and Marco Polo's journey
to the Mongol Khan on to buccaneers
ransacking the Caribbean and the voyages of
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seafarers such as Captain Cook and fearless
African pathfinders. Their stories are told
in an engaging and compelling style, bringing
vividly to life a motley collection of heroic
explorers, treasure-hunters and death-dealing
villains - all of them accompanied by eyegrabbing illustrations from rare maps, charts
and manuscripts. The Golden Atlas takes you
back to a world of darkness and peril,
placing you on storm-lashed ships, frozen
wastelands and the shores of hostile
territories to see how the lines were drawn
to form the shape of the modern world. The
author's previous book, The Phantom Atlas,
was a critically acclaimed international
bestseller, described by Jonathan Ross as 'a
spectacular, enjoyable and eye-opening read'
and this new book is sure to follow suit.

My Big Wimmelbook—Animals Around the
World
An exploration of the world of magic that
teaches the reader many tricks--including how
better to understand the real world. Alex
Stone--journalist and part-time conjurer--is
here to amaze you. But first he had to amaze
his fellow magicians. Fooling Houdini is his
fascinating, revealing, and nailbiting
account of his attempt to win the 23rd World
Championships of Magic, the "Magic Olympics,"
the largest and most prestigious competition
of its kind. Alex Stone managed to qualify
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for entry and began preparing to astonish
people who astonish others for a living. It
didn't help his nerves that he was placed on
the bill straight after Canadian magician
Shawn Farquhar, winner of more magic
competitions than anyone in history. Stone's
preparations and participation provide his
readers with in-depth exploration of the
world of magic, and magic's meaning. He
spills many professional secrets, arguing
that what is important is to ask questions
about what lies behind the tricks: how the
mind perceives the world and parses everyday
experience, about how the mind works--and why
sometimes it doesn't, about why people need
to believe. As we become more attuned to the
limits of our own perception, we become
better at distinguishing reality from
illusion, at reading the angles and decoding
the fine print, he says. We gain intuition
and understanding into how people behave. We
even learn ways to influence this behavior.
This makes us less susceptible to all manner
of deception. It is to gain and maintain this
sixth sense that Alex Stone--a schoolboy
prestidigitator--has continued performing
magic well into adulthood. In Fooling Houdini
he takes us into that other world, populated
by truly astounding characters, and leaves us
with a heightened sense of awareness about
the supposedly real world.

From Here to There
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NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The irrepressibly
charming duo of Emerson Knight and Riley Moon
returns in another gripping mystery by #1 New
York Times bestselling author Janet
Evanovich. Buddhist monk Wayan Bagus lost his
island of solitude and wants to get it back.
The island was about two hundred miles
northeast of Samoa. It had a mountain,
beaches, a rain forest, and a volcano. And
now it’s gone. Poof! Vanished without a
trace. Brilliant and boyishly charming
Emerson Knight likes nothing better than
solving an unsolvable, improbable mystery.
And finding a missing island is better than
Christmas morning in the Knight household.
When clues lead to a dark and sinister secret
that is being guarded by the National Park
Service, Emerson will need to assemble a
crack team for help. Since a crack team isn’t
available, he enlists Riley Moon and his
cousin Vernon. Riley Moon has a Harvard
business degree and can shoot the eyes out of
a grasshopper at fifty feet, but she can’t
figure out how to escape the vortex of
Emerson Knight’s odd life. Vernon has been
Emerson’s loyal and enthusiastic partner in
crime since childhood. He now lives in an RV
behind Emerson’s house. Together, this
ragtag, mismatched trio will embark on a
worldwide investigation that will expose a
conspiracy one hundred years in the making.

A History of America in 100 Maps
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This new edition of this popular pocket-sized
world atlas has fully up-to-date mapping and
statistics, and includes the latest
interesting facts about the world. This new
edition of the popular Mini World Atlas has
been brought fully up-to-date to reflect all
recent global changes. Designed in the
distinctive Collins style, this is a detailed
guide to the world in a handy format.
Detailed maps, specifically designed for this
small format, provide balanced and up-to-date
coverage of the world. The maps rely on the
latest cartographic technology to ensure
their accuracy, accessibility and distinctive
style. The level of detail is impressive for
such a small format atlas, and the index
contains references to over 20,000 place
names. INCLUDES: * All recent political
changes included in the mapping. * Depicts
place names changes around the world.

The Ordnance Survey Puzzle Book
A singular atlas of 100 infographic maps from
thought-provoking to flat-out fun Publisher's
note: Brilliant Maps for Curious Minds was
published in the UK under the title Brilliant
Maps. Which countries don’t have rivers?
Which ones have North Korean embassies? Who
drives on the “wrong” side of the road? How
many national economies are bigger than
California’s? And where can you still find
lions in the wild? You’ll learn answers to
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these questions and many more in Brilliant
Maps for Curious Minds. This one-of-a-kind
atlas is packed with eye-opening analysis
(Which nations have had female leaders?),
whimsical insight (Where can’t you find a
McDonald’s?), and surprising connections that
illuminate the contours of culture, history,
and politics. Each of these 100 maps will
change the way you see the world—and your
place in it.

The Weil Conjectures
A contemporary follow-up to the
groundbreaking Power of Maps, this book takes
a fresh look at what maps do, whose interests
they serve, and how they can be used in
surprising, creative, and radical ways. Denis
Wood describes how cartography facilitated
the rise of the modern state and how maps
continue to embody and project the interests
of their creators. He demystifies the hidden
assumptions of mapmaking and explores the
promises and limitations of diverse countermapping practices today. Thought-provoking
illustrations include U.S. Geological Survey
maps; electoral and transportation maps; and
numerous examples of critical cartography,
participatory GIS, and map art.

Airline Maps
A remarkable, fascinating and beautiful
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visual guide to the world as you have never
seen it. Vargic’s Miscellany of Curious Maps
is a wonderfully weird collection of
meticulous and striking cartographic
creations, such as the infamous Map of
Stereotypes. Based on a Westerner’s
stereotypical view of the world, Slovakian
artist and cartophile Martin Vargic assigns
more than two thousand labels and prejudices
to cities, states, countries, continents,
oceans and seas on a large-scale, visually
stunning world map, which alone took more
than four months to create. The conceptual
Map of the Internet and the Map of Sports are
exquisite and surprising, and infographic
maps showing the number of heavy-metal bands
per capita, the probability of getting struck
by lightning, average penis length, and the
number of tractors per 1,000 inhabitants make
it hard not to share with the person next to
you. Including more than 70 maps, four
foldout maps and two oversized removable
posters, this book is a treasure trove of
unexpected facts of our quirky, glorious and
diverse big beautiful world.

The Map Book
"Spurious Correlations is the most fun you'll
ever have with graphs."--Bustle Military
intelligence analyst and Harvard Law student
Tyler Vigen illustrates the golden rule that
"correlation does not equal causation"
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through hilarious graphs inspired by his
viral website. Is there a correlation between
Nic Cage films and swimming pool accidents?
What about beef consumption and people
getting struck by lightning? Absolutely not.
But that hasn't stopped millions of people
from going to tylervigen.com and asking,
"Wait, what?" Vigen has designed software
that scours enormous data sets to find
unlikely statistical correlations. He began
pulling the funniest ones for his website and
has since gained millions of views, hundreds
of thousands of likes, and tons of media
coverage. Subversive and clever, Spurious
Correlations is geek humor at its finest,
nailing our obsession with data and
conspiracy theory.

An Atlas of Countries that Don't Exist
Which nations have North Korean embassies?
What percentage of young people live with
their families? Which country lists
volleyball as its national sport? How much
does it cost to get a pint around the world?
And where can you find lions in the wild?
Revelatory, thought-provoking and fun,
Brilliant Maps is a unique atlas of culture,
history, politics and miscellanea, compiled
by the editor of the iconic Brilliant Maps
website. As visually arresting as Information
is Beautiful and as full of surprising facts
and figures as any encyclopaedia, Brilliant
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Maps is a stunning piece of cartography that
maps our curious and varied planet. For
graphic design enthusiasts, compulsive
Wikipedia readers and those looking for the
sort of gift they buy for someone else and
wind up keeping for themselves, this book
will change the way you see the world and
your place in it.

Aquarium
Chronicles the historical development of maps
and mapping from the Bronze Age to the
present, collecting some 175 maps spanning
ten millennia that represent the progress of
civilization and technology, from military
plans that depict enemy positions, to the
famed London Underground layout, to the
digitally enhanced renderings of today.

Atlas of Vanishing Places
A nostalgic and celebratory look back at one
hundred years of passenger flight, featuring
full-color reproductions of route maps and
posters from the world's most iconic
airlines, from the author of bestselling cult
classic Transit Maps of the World. In this
gorgeously illustrated collection of airline
route maps, Mark Ovenden and Maxwell Roberts
look to the skies and transport readers to
another time. Hundreds of images span a
century of passenger flight, from the
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rudimentary trajectory of routes to the most
intricately detailed birds-eye views of the
land to be flown over. Advertisements for the
first scheduled commercial passenger flights
featured only a few destinations, with
stunning views of the countryside and
graphics of biplanes. As aviation took off,
speed and mileage were trumpeted on bold
posters featuring busy routes. Major airlines
produced highly stylized illustrations of
their global presence, establishing nowclassic brands. With trendy and forwardlooking designs, cartographers celebrated the
coming together of different cultures and
made the earth look ever smaller. Eventually,
fleets got bigger and routes multiplied, and
graphic designers have found creative new
ways to display huge amounts of information.
Airline hubs bring their own cultural mark
and advertise their plentiful destination
options. Innovative maps depict our busy
world with webs of overlapping routes and
networks of low-cost city-to-city hopping.
But though flying has become more
commonplace, Ovenden and Roberts remind us
that early air travel was a glamorous affair
for good reason. Airline Maps is a
celebration of graphic design, cartographic
skills and clever marketing, and a visual
feast that reminds us to enjoy the journey as
much as the destination.

The Golden Atlas
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What is a country? Acclaimed travel writer
and Oxford geography don Nick Middleton
brings to life the origins and histories of
50 states that, lacking international
recognition and United Nations membership,
exist on the margins of legitimacy in the
global order. From long-contested lands like
Crimea and Tibet to lesser-known territories
such as Africa's last colony and a European
republic that enjoyed independence for a
single day, Middleton presents fascinating
stories of shifting borders, visionary
leaders, and "forgotten" peoples. Beautifully
illustrated with 50 regional maps, each
country is literally die-cut out of the page,
offering a distinctive tactile experience
while exploring these remarkable places.

Brilliant Maps
An ancient Chinese proverb suggests, “They
are wise parents who give their children
roots and wings - and a map.” Maps That
Changed the World features some of the
world's most famous maps, stretching back to
a time when cartography was in its infancy
and the 'edge of the world' was a barrier to
exploration. The book includes details of how
the Lewis and Clark Expedition helped map the
American West, and how the British mapped
India and Australia. Included are the
beautifully engraved Dutch maps of the 16th
century; the sinister Utopian maps of the
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Nazis; the maps that presaged brilliant
military campaigns; charted the geology of a
nation; and the ones that divided a continent
up between its European conquerors. Organised
by theme, the book shows the evolution of mapmaking from all corners of the globe, from
ancient clay maps, to cartographic
breakthroughs such as Harry Beck’s map of the
London underground. There are also famous
fictional maps, including the maps of the
lost continent of Atlantis and Tolkien’s
Middle Earth. With an introduction written by
acclaimed cartographic historian Jeremy
Black.

Brilliant Maps for Curious Minds
Maps offer us a chance to see not just how
our world looks today, but how it once
looked. But what about the places that are no
longer mapped? Cities forgotten under the
dust of newly settled land? Rivers and seas
whose changing shape has shifted the
landscape around them? Or, even, places that
have seemingly vanished, without a trace?
Travis Elborough takes you on a voyage to all
corners of the world in search of the lost,
disappearing and vanished. Specially
commissioned cartography showing each place
as It once was and how it is today and
archive photography bring these incredible
stories to life.
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A History of the World in Twelve Maps
Journey into an unseen world—and to the
frontiers of human knowledge Welcome to Atom
Land, a subatomic realm governed by the laws
of particle physics. Here, electromagnetism
is a highway system; the strong force, a
railway; the weak force, an airline. With
award-winning physicist Jon Butterworth as
your guide, you’ll set sail from Port
Electron in search of strange new
terrain—from the Isle of Quarks to the very
edge of Antimatter. Journey into an unseen
world—and to the frontiers of human
knowledge.

Spurious Correlations
A New York Times Editors' Pick and Paris
Review Staff Pick "A wonderful book." --Patti
Smith "I was riveted. Olsson is evocative on
curiosity as an appetite of the mind, on the
pleasure of glutting oneself on knowledge."
--Parul Sehgal, The New York Times An
eloquent blend of memoir and biography
exploring the Weil siblings, math, and
creative inspiration Karen Olsson’s stirring
and unusual third book, The Weil Conjectures,
tells the story of the brilliant Weil
siblings—Simone, a philosopher, mystic, and
social activist, and André, an influential
mathematician—while also recalling the years
Olsson spent studying math. As she delves
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into the lives of these two singular French
thinkers, she grapples with their
intellectual obsessions and rekindles one of
her own. For Olsson, as a math major in
college and a writer now, it’s the odd
detours that lead to discovery, to moments of
insight. Thus The Weil Conjectures—an elegant
blend of biography and memoir and a
meditation on the creative life. Personal,
revealing, and approachable, The Weil
Conjectures eloquently explores math as it
relates to intellectual history, and shows
how sometimes the most inexplicable pursuits
turn out to be the most rewarding.

An Illustrated Book of Bad Arguments
The first English-language collection to
establish curiosity studies as a unique field
From science and technology to business and
education, curiosity is often taken for
granted as an unquestioned good. And yet, few
people can define curiosity. Curiosity
Studies marshals scholars from more than a
dozen fields not only to define curiosity but
also to grapple with its ethics as well as
its role in technological advancement and
global citizenship. While intriguing research
on curiosity has occurred in numerous
disciplines for decades, no rigorously crossdisciplinary study has existed—until now.
Curiosity Studies stages an interdisciplinary
conversation about what curiosity is and what
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resources it holds for human and ecological
flourishing. These engaging essays are
integrated into four clusters: scientific
inquiry, educational practice, social
relations, and transformative power. By
exploring curiosity through the practice of
scientific inquiry, the contours of human
learning, the stakes of social difference,
and the potential of radical imagination,
these clusters focus and reinvigorate the
study of this universal but slippery
phenomenon: the desire to know. Against the
assumption that curiosity is neutral, this
volume insists that curiosity has a history
and a political import and requires precision
to define and operationalize. As various
fields deepen its analysis, a new ecosystem
for knowledge production can flourish, driven
by real-world problems and a commitment to
solve them in collaboration. By paying
particular attention to pedagogy throughout,
Curiosity Studies equips us to live
critically and creatively in what might be
called our new Age of Curiosity.
Contributors: Danielle S. Bassett, U of
Pennsylvania; Barbara M. Benedict, Trinity
College; Susan Engel, Williams College; Ellen
K. Feder, American U; Kristina T. Johnson,
Massachusetts Institute of Technology;
Narendra Keval; Christina León, Princeton U;
Tyson Lewis, U of North Texas; Amy Marvin, U
of Oregon; Hilary M. Schor, U of Southern
California; Seeta Sistla, Hampshire College;
Heather Anne Swanson, Aarhus U.
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Vargic's Miscellany of Curious Maps
From Here to There celebrates these ephemeral
documents--usually forgotten or tossed aside
after having served their purpose--giving
them their due as artifacts representing
stories from people's lives around the world.
There is the young woman suffering from
juvenile rheumatoid arthritis who created
maps of the Humira injections on her stomach
and thighs to help her remember the sites,
and give them time to heal. Or the young boy
who imagined a whole country for ants and put
it to paper. Lucas from Australia drew an
obsessively detailed map of his local traffic
island, and a teenage girl contributed a map
of her high school locker. Two American
tourists got lost in the Bulgarian mountains
following the hand drawn map of a local, and
Britanny from Denmark drew directions to an
animal rights protest in Copenhagen. The maps
featured in From Here to There are as varied
and touching as the stories they tell.

Maphead
Are YOU the ultimate map-reader? Do you know
your trig points from your National Trails?
Can you calculate using contours? And can you
fathom exactly how far the footpath is from
the free house? Track down hidden treasures,
decipher geographical details and discover
amazing facts as you work through this unique
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puzzle book based on 40 of the Ordnance
Survey's best British maps. Explore the first
ever OS map made in 1801, unearth the history
of curious place names, encounter abandoned
Medieval villages and search the site of the
first tarmac road in the world. With hundreds
of puzzles ranging from easy to mindboggling, this mix of navigational tests,
word games, code-crackers, anagrams and
mathematical conundrums will put your friends
and family through their paces on the path to
becoming the ultimate map-master!
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